
 

www.DEShawResearch.com 

Are You Interested  

in Computational Biochemistry or 

Supercomputing? 

If so, please join us to learn about 

current research projects and career opportunities  

at D. E. Shaw Research. 

Building 56 

Classroom 56-614 

Tuesday, September 22nd, 2011, 5:00 - 7:00 pm 

All majors welcome 

Refreshments will be served 


